From: Lauren McDonald

To:

Subject: Response to Local Government Official Information (LGOIMA) request - 740868 (Parking tickets issues
2018-2019)

Date: Wednesday, 23 October 2019 11:28:00 a.m.

ocor [N

This email is in response to your LGOIMA request received on 18 October 2019 seeking how
many parking tickets have been issued in the last calendar year (you clarified in your email of 22
October that your request is for the period from 31 January 2018 to 31 January 2019), of those
how many of those motorists requested a waiver of their tickets and of those how many waivers

have been granted.

| advise the data held for the calendar year 31 January 2018 to 31 January 2019 in regard to
parking tickets issued and waivers granted, as follows:

e the number of parking tickets issued
65,013

e the number of requests to waiver parking tickets
4,377 or 7%

e the number of waivers requested which have been granted
2,803 or 64%

| trust that this answers your enquiry.
Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
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